
 

 

  26 April 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

I am writing to explain some changes to the structure of the school day from September 

2023. Please read the following key questions and answers about these changes: 

 

What are the key changes to the school day next year? 

• In order to simplify the school day, for children and parents, we will be moving to 

one school day finish time for all students. 

These will be: 

o 2:45pm: Monday, Wednesday and Friday  

o 3:45pm: Tuesday and Thursday 

 

How is this different from this year's school day? 

• Currently, there are staggered finish times, with some year groups finishing at 

2.45pm and others at 3.30pm on the same day.   

 

How does this benefit families? 

• If you have children in different year groups, you will no longer have multiple 

collection times.  

• With fewer varied finish times, it simplifies the school timetable for all children and 

their families.  

 

How does this impact my child's timetable and will they still receive the same range of 

lessons and enrichment opportunities? 

• There will still be the same range of subjects and enrichment opportunities built 

into your child’s timetable next year.   

 

What if I still have questions? 

• Please feel free to email me at rfarnie@nottinghamfreeschool.co.uk  

 

Thank you so much for your support.  
 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 
 

Mrs R Farnie 

Deputy Headteacher - Academic 
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